
Health Fluency Project

The Health Fluency Project is a student-
led initiative that aims to improve health
literacy and communication in non-
native English speaking communities in
Boston and beyond. This newsletter is to
keep you up to date with our mission!

Welcome!

Empowering
Information

Improving
Access

Five physician-reviewed infographic
handouts officially published with
translations in Mandarin
To date, we have reached over
1,000 individuals across 29
countries

Supporting the health of non-native English speakers in Boston and Beyond

First ever HFP workshop to be held
starting October 10th with Boston
Public Library-Chinatown Branch.
Working with RIAN Immigrant
Center to host workshops--coming
soon!



Further workshop collaborations coming soon!
Legislative Advocacy - working to create and advocate
for language equity bills.
More infographics in progress!

Health Insurance, Navigating Pregnancy, Neonatal
Care, and more
Translations in progress: Mandarin, Haitian
Creole, Spanish, Hebrew

Establishing 501(c)(3) status!

Upcoming Projects

— the health fluency project

thank you for tuning in!
we'll catch you next time. 

Advocating
Change

Accepted to Harvard Innovation Laboratories Incubator
Established First Workshops
Collaboration with Jeenie for Medical Translations

Recent Advancements

Helped organize the 2nd
Annual Language Equity
Symposium

Over 200 attendees
from across the world

Currently working to
publish team’s perspectives
on health care language
equity
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